ASHA Looking
For Volunteers
To Paint Masks

The Alaska State Housing
Authority is looking for
volunteer help to produce
Eskimo and Indian mask
designs ~and sketches to
decorate a project fence for
the Centennial celebration.

The Authority has paint,
but needs people to make
design sketches and to paint
those designs on the fence
next to Woolworths in
Fairbanks.

Interested  persons can
contact Helen Atkinson at
228 Chena Building, phone
456-—-7751, or write Box 259,
Fairbanks.



